
This report and findings contained herein are solely for the addressee stated above and may not be relied upon or used by any 
other person entity without the express written consent from The Horse Vet P/L. The interpretation of diagnostic images and 
findings may vary with examiner, method of examination and the horses changing condition. Dr. John Russell is an employee of 
Hudson Conway Racing. This is a report of the undersigned’s findings on the date stated. This report is limited to the findings 
contained herein and no other findings should be inferred beyond those expressly set forth herein. This report does not express a 
warranty or guarantee of any kind by The Horse Vet P/L. 

	

		

 
 

 
 
Date: 14/9/18 
Horse name: Crocodile Rock 
Report prepared for: Hudson Conway Racing 
 

Vet report 
  
An endoscopic examination was performed on the above horse on 14/9/18. 
The airway was functioning within normal limits and no abnormalities were detected. 
 

 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
John William Russell BVMS MRCVS MANZCVS Diplomat ECVS EBVS 
Registered Specialist in Equine Surgery 

	


